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Due to a recent large increase in theft from motor 
vehicles in the Calcot area, Thames Valley Police 

have issued the following advice:  
 

Please ensure that your car windows are not left open, even if it 
is only for a few minutes, as this gives opportunistic criminals all 

the time they require to complete a theft.  
 

Make sure that expensive items are not left on show and check 
that your vehicle is properly secure before leaving it.  

 

If you notice anything suspicious in the area, please let 
us know on the 101 number. 

FREE Book Exchange opening, Beansheaf 
Centre, Friday 6 th October  2.00pm ð 4.00pm 

 
Come and join us for a cup of tea/coffee and a chat whilst selecting 

the books that you would like to borrow/exchange.    

ALL WELCOME!  

 
Holybrook Parish Council has successfully trialled a Childrenõs 
FREE Book Exchange.  We are now expanding the service to include 
adult books and serving tea/coffee and maybe even a biscuit!  We 
are really looking forward to seeing you and if you have any books  
in good condition  to donate or any spare time to help  that will be 
an added bonus.  

 

This is a community  initiative and for it to be a  continued  success 
we need your help!  

 

If this is something that you are interested in please do contact either 
Pam Kirkpatrick or Caroline Lenaghan in the Parish Office to 

discuss.   
Tel. 0118 9454 339.  Or why not pop in and see us.  
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Meetings: For an up-to-date list of all Parish meetings, including sub-committees, please visit: 
www.holybrookparishcouncil.co.uk.   

All meetings are held in the Beansheaf Centre.     
 

Neighbourhood Action Group Meetings (NAG): on 19th October and 30th November 2017 at 
10.15am in the Beansheaf Centre All residents welcome  

 

Holybrook Parish Council is now on Facebook, please LIKE our page and our email address 
is holybrookcouncil@btconnect.com. 

Kennet Valley Pre-school 
offers free places to 3 & 4 

year olds.  

We are a local, sessional  pre

-school in a community hall  
at  the Holybrook Centre, 
with friendly, qualified staff.  We are open term 
time only and you are able to register your child 
from the age of 2 years old.  

For more information please call 

07884028715 or 

email Joanne.Tidbury@gmail.com 

We will be holding our Christmas Fayre on 

Sunday 26th November 2017, 2-4pm, open to 

everyone. Come along and meet us. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 
All age Harvest Service- 8th 
October, 10.30am at Kennet 
Valley Free Church 
 
Ladies’ Thanksgiving Meal With a Message- 18th 
November, 7.30pm 
 
Professor John Lennox- Has Science Buried God? 
November 25th, Reading University- The Palmer 

Centre. 7-9pm  

Friends of Linear Park ï Autumn 
2017 
  
Autumn is here, the leaves are turning, and 
berries and nuts are in abundance.  Are we due 
a hard winter?  The óFriendsô have been busy 
in the park, in particular maintaining the 
Sensory Garden and refurbishing the fern area. 
 
The Park has again been awarded a Green 
Flag. This is an annual award, and due in part 
to the support from the Friends of Linear Park. 
 
The Trim Trail is progressing and it has been 
decided to have static pieces of wooden 
equipment. If there is a particular piece of 
equipment you would like to see, please contact 
Vyv James on 07771877456. The timescale for 
fitting of the Trim Trail will be in Spring 2018 
and now is the time to have your say! 
 
Our Annual General Meeting is on Monday  
30th October 2017 at the Beansheaf 
Centre at 7.30pm. There will be a guest 
speaker and light refreshments will be served. 
Come and join us and let us know what you 
would like to see in the park, or join us on the 
committee.  
 
You are all very 
welcome and we 
look forward to 

seeing you. 

mailto:Joann.Tidbury@gmail.com
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ANDY GILKERSON 

PLUMBING      

SERVICES 

Looking for a plumber? 

All plumbing work undertaken 

Taps, Toilets and Showers fixed 

Complete Bathroom Installations 

Emergency Repairs 

 

 

No call out charge 

All work insured and guaranteed 

Call Andy on 

 07956 906061 or 0118 941 

6017  email: 

A.Gilkerson@sky.com 

 

Roller Pleated Panel          
Roman Venetian Perfect fit 

Vertical Vision Shutters 

 

Your local independent blinds spe-
cialist.  Able to provide you with 
the highest quality blinds on the 

market, at very competitive prices 

 

For your hassle free no obligation 
quotation call  

 

     07878-820599 or 

01635-32703                                    

email: info@casabellablinds.com 

www.casabellablinds  

Casa Bella 

Blinds  



YOUR HOLYBROOK                          

COUNCILLORS 

 

MARY BEDWELL  

    0118 942 0196 

CLAIRE TULL 

0118 941 8203 

CHARLIE CROAL 

07855 749 876 

KAREN ALBANESE 

07504 956 168 

RICHARD SOMNER 

07836 208 382 

CLIVE LITTLEWOOD 

07905 816 846 

LLC for AWE see 

website: 

www.awe.co.uk óour 

responsibilities 

 

HARISH MISTRY 

0118 945 5830 

SARAH EVANS 

0118 942 2408 

 

ANDREW LENAGHAN 

0118 945 3714 

 

SARJU  MISTRY 

07967 810 215 

 

JO STEWART 

07500 966 905 

 

 

DISTRICT 

COUNCILLORS 

PETER ARGYLE 

0118 375 6146 

RICHARD SOMNER 

07836 208382 

MANOHAR LAL GOPAL 

Mob: 07900 372323 

 

ALOK SHARMA MP 

0118 941 3803 

alok.sharma.mp@parliament.uk 

 

 

VACANCIES FOR COUNCILLORS 
There are currently four vacancies for Councillors in 

Holybrook Parish 

Your Parish needs local people to conduct its business— 

are you community minded? 

Are you interested in influencing the provision of 

amenities and the way the whole of the Holybrook Parish 

is run? 

Are you committed to giving some time and attend 

Council meetings once a month on a Monday evening? 

 

Please contact the Parish Office (0118 945 4339) for further 

information.  Alternatively, why not attend a council meeting to see 

what is involved (visit our website for a list of meeting dates: 

www.holybrookparishcouncil.co.uk).    

some time ago, as positive. Therefore, 
users of this service may be interested 
to know that conversations are ongoing 
between West Berkshire Council and 
the company regarding a return to 
Calcot.  Initial proposals are to keep the 
coaches out of the Sainsbury’s bus stop 
area and we hope to update you soon 
with more details.  
 
By the time this newsletter reaches 
you, much needed road repairs should 
have been completed on Bucknell 
Close, Graham Close, Calcot Place 
Drive, Orkney Close and Greencroft 
Gardens.  We thank everyone for their 
patience during these essential works. 
  
Ward Surgeries continue on the second 
Saturday of each month.  Come along 
on 14th October or 11th November to 
discuss any local issues or concerns you 
may have. You will find us at the 
Newbury College area at the back of 
the Sainsbury’s restaurant. 
 

Cllr Richard Somner, Cllr Peter 

Argyle, and Cllr Manohar Gopal  

 

 

Planning applications continue to figure 
highly on the Council agenda. 
 
You may have seen an application to 
develop the former Murdoch’s site was 
delayed due to issues with the demolition 
of the current building.  Despite being 
outside of  the Holybrook Parish boundary, 
we are keeping a close eye on this 
application as any development may have 
an impact on Holybrook. 
 
The Padworth Waste Management Facility 
application continues to progress and has 
received many comments regarding the 
plan to extend both the opening hours and 
the ability for Veolia to take non-recyclable 
waste at the site. Details can be seen on the 
West Berkshire Council website under 
Planning Applications. Your Councillors  are 
monitoring progress closely and will 
continue to provide any relevant 
updates when  available.  
 
I know that many people  did not see 
the move of the National Express coach 
operator to Mereoak Park & Ride facility 

http://www.holybrookparishcouncil.co.uk

